
WINDY HILL
TERRELL MILL
CONNECTOR

The Cobb County Department of Transportation
invites you to the

WINDY HILL ROAD – TERRELL MILL ROAD CONNECTOR
Public Information Open House

November 15, 2016 | 5 - 7 p.m.

Brumby Elementary School Auditorium
1306 Powers Ferry Road SE

Marietta, Georgia  30067

The open house will offer the opportunity for questions and comments from the public on the proposed construction of a
0.8-mile, four-lane connecting road from the intersection of Spectrum Circle/Interstate North Parkway and Windy Hill Road and 

the current Bentley Road and Terrell Mill Road intersection. The purpose of this project is to provide congestion relief and a 
connection to the future I-75 Northwest Corridor Managed Lanes entrance at Terrell Mill.

There will be no formal presentation. A court reporter will be present to record comments.

For Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) accommodations, contact Tshiamala Katala at 770-590-6350.
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